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NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
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QUESTION NUMBER:	512
DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 02 MARCH 2018
INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NUMBER:  05 - 2018
512.	Ms E R Wilson (DA) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
Whether her department’s nonprofit organisation (NPO) directorate was informed of Limpopo’s decision to cancel contracts with over 400 NPOs that would have provided home-based care for poor and vulnerable citizens for the 2018-19 financial year; if so, (a) on what date was the directorate advised of the specified decision and (b) did the directorate (i) approve this decision and (ii) provide guidance on the future plans to ensure that (aa) NPOs continue to provide effective services to the poor and vulnerable citizens in Limpopo and (bb) over 15 000 home-based care workers remain employed?											NW579E
 
REPLY:

	Refer to the Department of Health.
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